
From: Valenta, Val
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>
CC: Caldwell, John H <John.Caldwell@SCDMV.net>

Earley, Jr., Jimmy E. <Jimmy.Earley@SCDMV.net> 
Date: 1/20/2005 3:27:46 PM

Subject: SCDC and license plates

Marcia,

I finally found the statute that governs the Department of Corrections making our license plates.

SECTION 24-3- 110.Manufacture of license plates and road signs.

The State Department of Corrections may purchase the machinery and establish a plant for the purpose 
of manufacturing motor vehicle license plates and metal road signs. The charge for license plates and 
metal road signs sold to the Department of Motor Vehicles and the Department of Transportation shall 
be in line with the prices previously paid private manufacturers and all state motor vehicle license 
plates, metal road signs, and other signs capable of being manufactured by such a plant shall be 
purchased through the Department of Corrections and manufactured by it. The Department of Motor 
Vehicles may prescribe the specifications of plates and the Department of Transportation may 
prescribe the specifications of signs used,the specifications to includecolors,quality,andquantity.

The statute does not limit itself to metal license plates.
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